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32 Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Chile
22 January 2019
Ms. Vice-President,

Finland appreciates the active role Chile has taken in promoting human rights and the progress made, not least by establishing the Undersecretary of Human Rights and adopting the four-year National Human Rights Plan. 
Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) Firstly, Finland recommends that allegations of violence by the police are thoroughly investigated and that those responsible are brought to justice.  

2)  Second, we recommend that Chile take further measures to fully implement      women´s rights as in line with Chile’s human rights obligations. 
The use of force by the police, if perceived as excessive, can undermine the trust in rule of law and related institutions. Finland underlines good governance, rule of law and democracy, including freedom from violence of all state and other actors, for strengthening the promotion of human rights. Finland is concerned of police violence as well as of violence against women and girls in Chile. 

Thank you.
